
McDonald County Commission Minutes

JUNE 1, 2009

The McDonald County Commission met with Presiding Commissioner, Larry Jones, 
Eastern Commissioner, Sam Gaskill & Western Commissioner, Ronald G. Walker 
present.

GENERAL BUSINESS

Commission conducted General Business of the County.

Bob Corcoran, County Planner/Floodplain Administrator, met with the 
Commission for their weekly meeting & updated them on several county issues. 
Septic tank inspections were requested last week. Mr. Corcoran would like to 
encourage anyone who has a floodplain concerns to contact him & you are 
welcome to come & look at the FEMA maps. His contact number is 
417-456-2962. 

Ken Goddard, from Ken's Heating & Air met with the Commission to explain the 
work he is doing at the Sheriff's office. One air conditioner compressor will need 
to be replaced & the other was an issue of knowing how to operate the 
thermostat. Mr. Goddard explained to those present & believes they will be able 
to use the second unit now.

Russell Wishon met with the Commission to discuss the work he has been 
requested to do by the Sheriff's Department, and to get approval for the work he 
has already done at the jail. Commission agreed to paying the bill they received 
for the work that has been done, but will discuss the possibilities of continuing 
after further look at the budget.

Aaron Bernard from Aaron's Home Remodeling & Repair, met with the 
Commission to submit a bid on work planned in remodeling the addition to the 
Health Department. Commission appreciated the information and agreed to 
review the budget to see if any more can be done at this time.

Dick Davis, Assistant Superintendent for McDonald County R1, met with the 
Commission to discuss possible repairs to Cedar Road.

Gregg Sweeten, Emergency Management Director & Litter grant Administrator, 
met with the Commission to discuss several county issues & update them one 
several county safety issues.
Commission discussed Craig-O-Lea low water crossing & possible safety 
measures. Commission agreed to contact County Road Foreman, Jerry Mullins to 
see what the county's options are.

Paige Behm, Health Department Administrator met with the Commission to 
discuss budget issues. The Commission & Ms. Behm agreed that the renovations 
for the Health Department will have to wait until more revenue comes in for that 
department.

Jerry Mullins, County Road Foreman, met with the Commission to discuss 
several county road & bridge issues. Also discussed were the public versus 
private road maintenance requests.   

ADJOURN

Ordered that the Commission adjourn until 6/3/9.

COMMISSIONER'S SIGNATURES
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Larry Jones
______________________________________________________
Sam Gaskill
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Ronald G. Walker
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